
      Bantam Board of Warden & Burgesses 


April 12, 2023


The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Bantam Warden & Burgesses was called 
to order at 7:00 p.m. at Bantam Borough Hall. 


Members Present:  Warden, Dick Sheldon; Burgesses, Curtis MacKenzie, 

Wendy Westcott, Barbara Brun,  Marcia MacKenzie (treasurer) and Kim Griffen (clerk)


Public: Lauren Sage, Bruce and Laura Turner


Dick Sheldon read the call.


Previous Minutes:  Minutes from March's meeting were presented.  Motion to 

Accept the minutes as amended made by Barbara and 2nd made by Marcia.  Motion 
carried unanimously.  Under Public Input and Correspondence-Spelling of Patterson. 


Treasurer’s Report & Paying of the Bills:  A motion to pay the bills was made by 
Wendy and 2nd by Curtis.  Motion carried unanimously.  


Old Business: 

Patterson Property:  Dick informed the board that he was told that the Patterson Property 
has an offer on the table and suggested the buyers to go to the next Planning and Zoning 
to make sure things work out.  

Dream House: The property is still in foreclosure from a holding company and the church 
is still interested in this property.  There is a concern that the house is beyond repair.  

Elections:  The elections will be next month on Monday May 1, 2023, with the polls 
opening at 6:00am to 8:00 pm.   Please stop in to vote for our Warden-Richard Sheldon, 
Burgesses-Curtis MacKenzie, Marcia MacKenzie, Barbara Brun, Wendy Westcott,  
Treasurer-Marcia MacKenzie, Assessor- Rene' MacKenzie and Clerk-Kim Griffen. 


Public Input and Correspondence: 

Dick received a check in the amount of $500 from St. Paul's Church to The Sunshine 
Fund.  Marcia informed the board that they are thankful for the new ROV underwater 
drone.  It will be very helpful to the fire department dive team.   


New Business:  

Wendy asked about the speed monitor sign.  Dick will be talking to Raz about this. 

Dick informed the board that the Farmer's Market will start June 2nd 2023.  Look for the 
flyers.
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Warden and Burgesses  cont.  4-12-23


New Business cont. 


The Memorial Day Parade will be Sunday May 28th, 2023 starting at 1:00 pm with 
hotdogs and ice cream later.  


There will be an America 250 Celebration this year around December 18, 2023. The 
Bantam Civic Association will honor Elisha Horton, a member of the Boston Team Party. 
More info to come. 


Any Other Business:   None

 


Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 7:55 p.m. made by Barbara and 2nd made by 
Curtis.   Motion carried unanimously.


Attest:




Kim Griffen, clerk


Dated this April 19th, 2023
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